
STERLING HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 

YOUTH STUDY TEAM OFFICE 

501 S. Warwick Road 

 Somerdale, NJ  08083 

Phone: (856)784-1840 / Fax: (856)783-3316 
 

January 5, 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, Students and Families: 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy New Year from the Youth Study Team Office.   
 

Our case managers will oversee the implementation of your child’s Individualized Education Plan (IEP) and monitor 
the effectiveness of the IEP.  The case managers and guidance counselor also serves as a liaison between the parents, 
teachers/staff & students while also facilitating any communication needed to ensure your child has a successful and 
productive school year. 

 

Below is the Youth Study Team and breakdown of their caseload (based on student’s last name): 
 

Mr. Michael Eckmeyer 
Director of Student & Personnel Services / YST Office 

Email Address: meckmeyer@sterling.k12.nj.us 
 

William Scully, Guidance Counselor (A-Z) 
Email Address: wscully@sterling.k12.nj.us 

 

Stacy Diduch, School Psychologist/Case Manager  (A-Ma) & (Out-of-District) 
Email Address: sdiduch@sterling.k12.nj.us 

 

Margaret Wilson, Social Worker/Case Manager (Mc-Z) & (Out-of-District) 
Email Address: mwilson@sterling.k12.nj.us 

 

Please be advised, if Sterling High School District provides transportation for your student the following 
information will apply to all Emergency School Closing or Emergency Late Opening Days: 
 

1. All Sterling High School students’ should check the website (www.sterling.k12.nj.us) to verify if school is 
closed or for delayed opening times due to an emergency.  

 

If your student will be absent from school, please contact the Attendance Officer (856-784-1333 ext. 4150) 
and assigned bus company.  (T&L Bus Co. 856-783-6609, First Student 856-546-8131, En Route 856-753-
118, West Berlin 856-767-0793, Pegasus 609-923-6443 & Delaware City 865-270-7200) 
 

FYI: Sterling High School provides transportation for the following towns: Magnolia, Laurel Springs, Lawnside, 
Hi-Nella, Somerdale & Stratford.  However, if either of these towns are closed due to an emergency (inclement 
weather) their students’ will not be bussed.  Please note bussed students will be excused, if transportation is 
not provided.    
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to me.  We can be reached by phone at (856)784-1840 or 
via email. We wish your child much success and look forward to working with you. 
 
Sincerely, 

Michael Eckmeyer 

Michael Eckmeyer, Director of Student & Personnel Services 
Youth Study Team            :ssh 
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